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We take the ongoing parental concerns seriously and want our families to feel 

comfortable in their school. 

We have been working with Sprint to address the concerns of the community 

and have developed solutions to relocate the cell site as quickly as possible. 

Ripon Unified has worked with Sprint to take immediate action. As part of the 

relocation process, Sprint has turned off the cell tower at Weston Elementary 

School and is moving forward with leasing, permitting and deploying a new site. 


